
 

PRESS RELEASE 

January 31, 2017, Kyiv, Ukraine  

 

MHP S.A. 
Ukraine resumes export of poultry to the EU  

MHP S.A. (LSE: MHPC) (“MHP” or “The Company”), one of the leading agro-industrial companies 

in Ukraine, focusing on the production of poultry and the cultivation of grain, announces that, 

according to a report released on January 30, 2017 by the press service of the Agrarian Policy 

and Food Ministry of Ukraine, poultry exports from Ukraine to the countries of the EU have been 

resumed due to mutual recognition of the regionalization principle between Ukraine and the EU 

as it relates to avian influenza.  

The Minister of Agrarian Policy and Food of Ukraine, Taras Kutovyi, commented: “Ukraine and 

European Union implement principles of regionalization when trading poultry and poultry 

products. A full export ban was transferred to a partial (three regions: Kherson, Odessa and 

Chernivtsi). As of now poultry supplies to the European market are already resumed”. 

MHP will now resume exports of poultry meat to the EU market in line with its 2017 plans and 

strategy. 

 

Please address any questions or concerns to: 

Anastasiia Sobotiuk (Kyiv) 

Director of IR & Company Secretary 

 

+38 044 207 00 70  

+38 050 339 29 99 

a.sobotyuk@mhp.com.ua 

John Grant (London) 

Senior Independent Director 

+44 (0)7768 465042 

johngrant13@btconnect.com 
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